
April 1, 1955

Mr. W, Potter
The dence Journal Co.
Providence, Rhode Island

Dear Mee Potter:

 

  draft of Dave's comments on the
subject. Should any further information or material
which you would like to have I hope you will so advise me.

With hindest regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

George J. Kelley
Secretary


